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Mrs Marriott News Update: 

You may recall in an earlier newsletter that Fudge, the KS1 hamster, had just had babies. After half term, 

the 6 babies will be ready to re-home. If you would like to rehome a hamster for small donation, please 

contact the school office with your details. Miss Perry will get in touch to explain the care needs of a 

hamster so that you can be sure of the responsibilities and commitment involved. They will be available 

on a first come, first served basis. 

Each week the House Points are collected from around school and the House Team in the Lead are 

announced in assembly. The points are cumulative across the year and each half term the House Team 

in the Lead gets an extra playtime together. This half term the House team in the Lead is Jonnie Peacock 

with 5040 points. 



 

 

 



 

 Staffing Update: 

We are delighted to share that Miss Honey will be expecting a baby later in the autumn term. 

Recruitment for maternity cover will commence early next term. 

  

Staying Safe 

Please read the following information about Omegle - 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/what-is-omegle-key-things-parents-and-carers-need-to-know/ 

Recently we have noticed a lot of conversations about the website ‘Omegle’, and we know parents and 

carers may have also heard about Omegle in the news recently. 

What's on during the week after half term: 

Monday 5th June - Welcome back to school 

 

AnsteyArt Club  

Years 2 & 3 3.15 – 4.20pm   Years 4,5 & 6 4.30 – 5.30pm 

Tuesday 6th June 

 

Year 6 swimming starts leaving school at 9:15am and returning before lunch at approximately 12pm 

Wednesday 7th June 

 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field) 

Dance Club 3.15pm – 4.15pm  

Forest School 3.15pm – 5.00pm  



Thursday 8th June 

 

Year 2 Swimming starts 8.30am – 11.30am  (prompt leave at 8.30am) 

Friday 9th June 

 

Cricket Club Years 1 and 2,  3.20pm – 4.20pm 

It was a privilege to take our Year 3 and 4 girls football team to their first 

ever tournament. The team played 5 matches and showed 

determination and excellent team spirit throughout them all. We placed 

joint 4th out of 10 teams. The girls should be very proud!  

 



Parents and Carers - come along and join Boogie Bounce fun! 

 

 

It's competition time! 

 



Aspens Survey 

Aspens have asked us to share a survey with you for you to complete regarding school meal provision.  If 

you would like to provide feedback, please do so here1 

Parent/Carer information 

• Details of a virtual Drop in Session with our Family Worker, Leanne Martin 

• Details of Family Worker Workshops for adults 

• Thank you to the families who have brought payment to school for the Reception and KS1 

upcoming trips to the zoo.  Could we please remind you that the deadlines for payments are 

Monday 5th June for Reception and Monday 12th June for KS1, many thanks. 

 

 
1https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TEMPLATE-PRI 



 

And finally ...... we wish you a fun, safe and sunny half term - we look 

forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 5th June 


